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RIVERCITY ANNUAL MEETING – 22 NOVEMBER 2010 

 
 
RiverCity Motorway Group today announced that its Annual Meeting will be held on Monday, 22 
November 2010.  

The meeting has been re-scheduled from Wednesday 20 October to provide unitholders with an 
update on the preliminary findings from a new traffic forecast for the Clem Jones Tunnel (CLEM7) 
that is currently under way. 

In May 2010, the Group appointed Integrated Management Information Systems (IMIS) to provide 
an expert view on future traffic volumes. 

This detailed traffic forecast will consider factors such as nearby land use, economic and population 
growth, pricing strategies, Airport Link construction and opening, and growth in traffic across the 
Brisbane River. 

While the final traffic report is not expected until December 2010, the Group anticipates that it will be 
in a position to present preliminary findings to unitholders on 22 November 2010.  

The RiverCity Motorway Group Annual Meeting details are as follows: 

Date:   Monday, 22 November 2010 

Time:   2:00pm (Brisbane Time) 

Venue: Stamford Plaza Hotel 

 Cnr Edward and Margaret Streets 

 Brisbane QLD 4000 

For those unable to attend, the meeting will be webcast live on the Group’s website 
www.rivercitymotorway.com.au 

 

For further information please contact Anthony Havers on 07 3046 4000. 
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